Mark Steinburg’s expresses his concern about the proposal to force all of Bellingham’s resident’s with fluoride as follows:

“Ten years ago Bellingham residents soundly rejected the proposal to mass-medicate every man woman and child in the city with fluoride through the drinking water supply. 

“Many prominent scientist have come out against adding fluoride in the water supply such as Dr. Arvid Carlsson, co-winner of the Nobel Prize for Medicine (2000). Many physicians at the American Medical Association and the EPA have warned against the dangers of fluoride as well.” 

“There is also the acute danger that a fluoride delivery system poses. Should the fluoride delivery system malfunction, as has happened in some cites such as in Hoper Bay Alaska in 1992, serious sickness or death can occur.” 

“No one person or group should be in a position to force their preferred medication on the rest of the community no matter how strongly felt. The city water supply should focus on being as clean as it can be.” 

“Fluorinating the water is also quite expensive. The initial equipment would cost around $750,000 and cost tens of thousands of dollars to maintain each year. There will be no alternative water supply for Bellingham residents to obtain clean water.” 

“I urge everyone in Bellingham to read the statements and studies against fluoride of many dentists and medical doctors from the EPA, American Medical Association and other groups: 

http://www.nofluoride.com/ http://www.fluoridealert.org/ http://www.fluoridation.com/” 

“Many communities have rejected forcibly fluorinating the water supply as Bellingham did 10 years ago. Bellingham residents should again reject the proposal to implement a mass medication system of its residents with a hazardous substance.” 

Dr. Mark Steinburg 

